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The project has followed current guidance and methods for assessing

visual impacts. The analysis is described in detail in the Visual and

Aesthetics Technical Report. These methods were approved by the

local, state, and federal sponsoring agencies. Though there are not

many computer simulations in the FEIS, the analysis is based on not just

simulations but also plan and profile drawings, photographs, view

corridors and view sheds. These all contribute to understanding and

considering visual impacts, and they are referenced or included in the

FEIS. These methods were sufficient for the public and decision makers'

consideration of the local preferred alternative and bridge type. As the

project enters final design, there will be continued effort to engage the

community in design and aesthetic issues. The project will be charged

with maximizing the aesthetic opportunities with the composite truss

bridge type. This will include developing new simulated views to inform

the decisions to be made during final design.
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